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Friday, February 7, 2025 
 
 
READING AND MATH:   This week we learned about the letter 
Ss and new words his, as and green.  Next week we will learn 
about the letter Ww and our new words will be my and into. We 
will also continue spelling three letter words and writing complete 
sentences. In Math this week we concentrated on counting by 
tens and ones to 100 and will continue next week as well.         
 *On Friday, Feb 14 we will exchange cards for Valentine’s Day.  
We will decorate bags in class for the students to “mail” their 
cards. Please have your child bring their cards to school by 
Thursday, Feb 13th. 
 
Upcoming dates: 
Feb.12 -Interims come home 
Feb.14-12:00 Early Release 
Feb.17-Holiday, no school 
Feb 18-Parent/Teacher Conferences, no school  
             Sign-up sheet is attached to this newsletter -Please 
return as soon as possible if you would like to have a conference 
 
   
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
         
 
 
 
 


